
Queen Elizabeth II 1926 – 2022 ! !

Scarecrow Trail
Did you spy Bluey on Old Newbridge Hill or Clifford by the garage? A Roly-Poly flying 
Pony on a bush, a giant caterpillar (or two) or Bitzer and Shaun taking over a garden?

We know lots of you saw the most sparkly golden crab, Tamatoa from the film Moana, 
which was voted the winner! In joint second place were Sonic and Bluey.

The winner received a gift voucher and some art and craft gifts, all kindly donated by 
Hobbycraft.

A huge thank you to the fabulous makers and hosts. Without you, this event could not 
go ahead. The time and effort the makers put into creating these amazing animals was 

incredible. Who spotted Paddington or Hei Hei the rooster’s amazing eyes?!

A very big thank you to Vicki Hirst for organising this lovely event and to Stuart 
Matthews for preparing the map. It was a fantastic day, made extra special by the 

sunshine. We’re pleased to have made over £280.

We hope all our Ladybird and Bee families really enjoyed the trail and felt a warm 
welcome to our Newbridge Primary School community.



Autumn Trail / Pumpkin Carving Competition 
Sunday 30th October

Back by popular demand!

Create your pumpkin masterpiece and bring it to school on the morning of Sunday 30th 
October so that it can be included in a trail through the woodland area. Visitors will vote for 

their favourite pumpkin and there will be a prize for the winner. 

Entry to the trail will be by timed tickets and you'll be able to pre-order a bag of sweets to 
enjoy on the way round while you complete the puzzles on your trail activity sheet. Keep 
an eye out for more details via your class reps, but in the meantime, if you’d like to help 

with this fun activity, please email npsabath@gmail.com with the subject heading 
“pumpkin”.

Help is needed with activities such as set up, decoration making and tidy up.
Further details on this event including tickets will be coming soon.

Fireworks Night 
Wednesday 2nd November 2022

Details about how to buy tickets for this incredibly popular event will be available soon. 

Can you volunteer to help in the run-up to this event, and on the night? Help needed 
includes activities like:

- Ensuring parents and children remain behind the safety ropes (hi-vis jacket included!)
- Helping with set up on the day and tidy up after

- Delivering letters to the neighbours in advance of the event
- Helping on the entrance gate with tickets

Volunteers taking on specific roles are entitled to one free ticket for the volunteer only, if 
you volunteer before ticket sales are open. We can also hold up to 3 (paid) tickets for 

volunteers’ friends / family. 

If you can help, please email npsabath@gmail.com with the subject heading “fireworks”.

The food and bar will stop selling prior to the display, so volunteers can enjoy the 
fireworks too.

Please note that the display itself is set up and run by a professional fireworks company 
who we have worked with for some years. Volunteers do not need to do anything with 

the fireworks.

UPCOMING EVENTS

mailto:npsabath@gmail.com


Quiz night
Friday 11th November

Another future date for the diary is the upcoming quiz night. 

The famous Newbridge Quiz Night is happening on Friday 11 November. This is a grown-up only 
event and a good chance to have a fun evening out with a bit of friendly competition! 

Start getting your teams together and we’ll let you know when tickets are available to buy.

NPSA Meeting
Wednesday 28th September

A reminder that the next NPSA meeting will take place at 7pm on Wednesday 28 September 
in the Blue Room (to the left of the school office building). We’ve got lots of events and dates 

for the year to talk about and you are all welcome. 

Dates for future NPSA meetings: 9 November, 31 January, 20 March, 9 May, 4 July (AGM).

NPSA Newsletter
NB: From next week the NPSA newsletters will move to every second week, unless there is 

a specific need for a weekly newsletter due to upcoming events.

OUR NPSA


